
Environmental 
Science & 
Engineering, Inc. 

May 8, 1992 
ESE # 490-2036 

TO: TRC Review Committee 
Canip Lejeune HPIA 

FROM: Michael J. Geden, P.G. 
Project Manager 

RE: Final Interim Kerned i al 1 nvestig:sktion Keporc 
. 

Marine Corps Base Le.jeunc - I--IP1A Opea?hie Unit 

Transmitted with this letter is Volume i of the Final RI report for the Hadnot Point 
Indu’strial Area Operable Unit (Shallow Soils and Castle Hayne Aquifer) for your project 
files. We have also enclosed revised cover pages for volumes 2 and 3 of the report to which 
no, other changes were made. Please note that this is an interim report which will be 
supplemented should additional site activities be completed. If you have any comments 
please forward them to the Navy Engineer-in-Charge at: 

Mr. Byron Brandt 
Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Norfolk VA 23511-6287 

If you have any questions you can contact Mr. Brandt at (804) 445-1814. 
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